
 

 

 

 

CLUBS – Before, Lunchtime, Afterschool 

Clubs start next week. Please make sure you are ready to pick your child(ren) up 

at the correct time. 4:15pm for most clubs, Lego club is 4:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 17.01.25 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no. 17 

SVPS Headlines 

Wooden Side Gate 

This gate will be unlocked at 8:40am and 3pm 

Red Gates 

These gates are opened at 8:40pm and 3:15pm 

Drop & Go Timings 

Drop & Go Doors Open at 8:30am  

ONE WAY SYSTEM  

All parents dropping/collecting 

parents should exit by the Muga. 

This stops the ‘bottle-neck’ by Y3. 

 

Temporary Traffic Light Nightmare 

It seems there are traffic lights EVERYWHERE!!! Please allow more time to get 

to school for drop-off and pick-up. We are allowing 8:40am classroom doors 

open while so many temporary traffic lights are in place. We are also advising 

that if your child attends a club that you allow more time to get to school for 

4:15pm (Lego 4:00pm). Staff volunteer to run clubs and are extremely busy 

preparing the following days lessons therefore pickup at 4:15pm is really 

important. Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wychwood Festival 

Book a weekend ticket through our link and the FOSVPS get 10% donated back: 

https://go.kaboodle.co.uk/Wychwood-25-FSVPS 

 

On Tuesday 14th January, eight of our KS2 pupils took part in a Panathlon 

Challenge  event for SEND pupils, at All Saints Academy.  They all really enjoyed 

taking part and working as a team on all the activities. Well done to: Ethan, 

Beau, Ethan, Alana, Isabelle, Riley, Logan and Katie - they were all very proud of 

their medals and certificates.  A special mention to Riley for his super supportive 

attitude to his teammates and to other schools. They all represented SVPS very 

well.  

Mrs Brown and Mrs Midwinter. 

 

https://go.kaboodle.co.uk/Wychwood-25-FSVPS


 

 Football Update 

On Wednesday 15th January, our A 

Team boys’ football team played at 

Springbank Academy. They all 

played very well with perseverance 

and great passion. It was a close 

match, but SVPS managed to keep 

their 2-1 lead, so a super win by 

them. Well done to: Logan, Chen, 

George, Alfie, Robert, Nathan, Rafa, 

and Ryan.  Thanks to the parents 

who gave lifts and stayed to 

support. 

Mrs Brown 🙂 

 


